Weekly Review – Acorn Class







THIS WEEK

We have had such a fun week welcoming the new Acorn children into school and getting to know them a little bit more. Each week in school will introduce new routines, opportunities and friendships and we are so excited to watch our little Acorns grow into mighty Oaks!

NOTICES & REMINDERS

Welcome to the year ahead evening: Wednesday 16th September. This will be a virtual meeting where Mrs Tagger will share some important information about your child's time in Acorn class.

HOW YOU CAN HELP:

We are super impressed with the children's independent skills so far. Please continue to encourage your children to complete certain tasks by themselves: dressing/undressing, putting on shoes/wellies, toileting, hand washing and using a knife and fork and using kind manners.

NEXT WEEK

Next week, children will enjoy a session each day at school. They will be in a larger group, therefore will experience a busier classroom and will meet new friends, which is exciting!

We will be painting self-portraits, making a large feelings catcher and practising writing our names.

We will also visit the lunch hall and talk about the lunch experience to prepare for week 3.







